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24th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents /Carers,   

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
 

We are looking forward to meeting you and your child and hope you are able to attend our 
transition sessions as outlined in your Welcome letter. These will provide an opportunity for 
you all to become familiar with our school and the staff that will be supporting your child.  
 
The first event will be the Teddy Bear’s Picnic on 25th June. You are welcome to come with your 
child and their favourite teddy for a picnic from 11am- 12pm in the Reception outdoor area. 
Please bring something to sit on, for example, a picnic blanket, as well as a picnic lunch. You 
might like to have a teddy theme to your picnic, such as Pom Bears, or honey sandwiches! 
 
There will be a variety of teddy themed activities for you and your child to do together. You are 
also invited to sit and enjoy your picnic and get to know the staff and other families.  
 
We look forward to meeting you and your teddies very soon! 
 
A reminder of key dates: 
 

• 18th June: Parents Information meeting- meet at the main entrance.  
 

• 25th June: 11am-12pm Teddy Bear’s Picnic – meet at the EYFS gate (right of the main 
reception entrance). 

 

• 3rd July: 2pm – 3pm, where you and your child can attend for a stay and play session – 
meet at the EYFS gate.  

 

• 9th July: 1:30pm-2:30pm, for your child to stay and play without parents – drop off at 
the EYFS gate. 

 

Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Katie Long 
EYFS/KS1 Phase Leader 


